Public Hearing

April 13, 2022

City Hall Meeting Room

The public hearing was called to order by Mayor Keith Gilbert on April 13, 2022 @ 5:30 p.m. Alderman Alexander, Alderman Crawford, Alderman Singer were present. City Attorney Blair Merrigan, City Administrator John Nab, and City Clerk Crystal Dorrel were also present.

Lisa Colson with Green Hills Regional Planning Commission conducted Public Hearing #2 for the 2017 Water Distribution and Emergency Drought Water Supply Improvement Projects. Mrs. Colson explained the City of Hamilton received \$770,000.00 in Block Grants, 1.3 Million USDA Grant Money, and 1.6 Million in USDA Loans to help with this project.

Alderman Alexander made a motion to adjourn the public hearing at 5:32 p.m. Alderman Singer seconded the motion. Vote: Alexander-aye, Singer-aye, Crawford-aye.

Crystal Dorrel

City Clerk